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Dear Readers, 
 
We are pleased to present the next issue of the scientific  journal “Logistics & Transport”. It is enriched 

with a new section, that covers issues dealing with  “Education in Logistics”. The new section has been 
created due to the fact that our Readers and Authors of the articles are particularly interested in this issue.  

 
The new section of our journal is an opportunity to present achievements in the field of creating and 

shaping the process of education, as well as new solutions of shaping syllabuses of logistics and transport. 
It will also be an opportunity to exchange ideas, experience, practical solutions and possibilities of 
implementing innovatory methods of teaching.  

 
In the first, enriched issue we present articles and papers, that, as we hope, will provoke  discussion and 

exchange of experience, both among scientists and practitioners. It could be a way of formulating 
interesting and unique solutions, methods and tools, used in the process of education, in the field of 
logistics and transport all over the world.   

 
We hope that information in the new section will be an inspiration for you and will let introduce new 

solutions in the area of logistics education. 
 

 
 
Anna Dzikowska 
Editor of the thematic section “Education in Logistics” 
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